
 

 

                                          NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

                   HOOVER PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

 

The Hoover Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Special 

Meeting on Thursday, May 17, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers, Third Floor, Hoover Municipal Center, 100 Municipal 

Lane.  The purpose of the meeting is to consider the following 

item: 

       Case # Z-0418-06 – Brooks Knapp, Vice-President, EBSCO Industries, Inc., is 

seeking  zoning approval for the Tattersall Park Planned Unit Development, a 

63.31 acres, more or less, subdivision located at US Highway 280 and AL State 

Highway 119.  EBSCO Industries Inc., is the property owner and is currently 

zoned C-2 and NZ (not zoned and is seeking the proposed zoning to be PUD – PC 

(Planned Commercial). 

 

                                    This meeting is open to the public. 


